From:

To: Infrastructure, Planning and Natural Resources Committee

Cc:

Subject: RE: Transcript - 17 February 2017 - IPNRC - Hearing - Local Government Electoral (Transparency and Accountability
in Local Government) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2016

Date: Thursday, 23 February 2017 4:56:45 PM

Dear Sir / Madam

Thank you for your ermail.

Regarding the question taken on notice outlined below, the LGAQ provides the following response to
the IPNRC:

“Notwithstanding the LGAQ's submission which provided support to clauses 25 and 26 of the Bill, we
have empathy for the position outlined by the Member for Gympie. As such, we would not like to
disadvantage any candidates or sitting councillors in this regard.”

Please don’t hesitate to contact me to discuss further or if you require any further information.
Kind regards

Luke

Luke Hannan | Manager — Planning, Development & Environment

Local Government House | 25 Evelyn Street Newstead QLD 4006
PO Box 2230 Fortitude Valley BC QLD 4006
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